
Office of tlje (governor
Nikki R. Haley

Governor
1205 Pendleton Street 

Columbia 29201

June 1,2012

Mr. Rick Brundrett
Investigative Reporter, The Nerve
1323 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Mr. Brundrett,

Our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for “all correspondence generated 
from March 12, 2012 through the date of the receipt of this letter, and handled personally by the 
governor [and] the governor’s correspondence log.”

Please find enclosed records responsive to your request. The following exemption applies to the 
responsive public records: South Carolina Code Section 30-4-40(a)(2) (information of a personal 
nature where the public disclosure thereof would constitute unreasonable invasion of personal 
privacy).

Sincerely,

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel

Enclosures


